
 

inlandrail.com.au  

Chair’s summary 

The nineteenth meeting of the Scenic Rim and Ipswich Community Consultative 

Committee (CCC) was held online due to CCC member availability and inclement weather 

on Thursday, 28 October 2022. This was an out of session meeting to discuss road rail 

interface changes for the Calvert to Kagaru (C2K) project.  

This Chair’s summary provides an overview of the committee meeting. This summary is a 

precursor to the committee meeting minutes, which will be published on the Inland Rail 

website following preparation and endorsement by the committee Chair. 

The meeting was chaired by Ms Kathy Baburin and attended by three representatives 

appointed as members of the committee. Eight apologies were received by committee 

members. Twenty-three observers attended the meeting online. 

A presentation was provided by ARTC C2K project team and is available to view online at: 

inlandrail.com.au/sr-ccc  

The following information was provided to the committee: 

• Inland Rail review has commenced. Submissions can be received until 11 

November 2022. 

• ARTC will remove seven out of eight level crossings from the C2K project and the 

Cunningham Highway will change to a rail bridge over the top of the existing road.  

• Consultation will now commence with landowners and stakeholders on the revised 

design as well as workshops occurring 23, 24 and 29 November. Please see 

website for full details. 

• Progressed the operational noise assessment in accordance with the Department of 

Transport and Main Roads Interim Guideline – Operational Railway and Vibration 

for Government Supported Transport Infrastructure and incorporating this into the 

revised reference design. Targeted engagement will be undertaken with 

stakeholders when the results are final. 

• The Independent International Panel of Experts for Flood Studies of Inland Rail has 

released their Final Report and it is available on TMR’s website. A flyer is available 

on Inland Rail’s website that explains the report.  

Details of the next meeting will be advertised once confirmed. The meeting will be held 

both in person and online on 1 December 2022. 
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